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ST. ROSE de LIMA HOSPITAL 
Lake Mead Drive • Henderson, Nev·ada 89015 

Area Code 702- 564-2622 

October 9, 1974 

Rae Reinhardt 
President 
St.Rose de Lima Hospital Auxiliary 
1808 South 17th Street 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89105 

Dear Rae: 

On behalf of all of us at St.Rose de Lima Hospital 
I want to thank you and all of the members who so 
actively helped with the Del Webb Professional Golf 
Tournament. It was a great · job well done, and along 
with the hard work it was fun. The Sisters have all 
agreed that we could very easily get used to that 
"lunch at the club" routine. 

As I write this, the proceeds from the tournament 
tickets amount to $13,692.00. This is really a 
b lessing we weren't counting on, b ut can certainly use. 
All in all it was a great, as well as profitable 
experience, one which without your help \vould have 
been impossible. 

Please express our gratitude to the members who 
took an active part in chauffeuring, selling tickets 
and hostessing, and be assured of a continued 
remembrance in our prayers, 

Gratef~y, 

~~ 
Sister Georganne Duggan 

SGD:dhr Administrator 


